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UNIVERSITY OF' SOUTH CAROLINA 

School of Law 

Miss Frances Hall 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Southeastern Chapte~, AALL 
Law Library 
University of North Carolina 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 

Dear Frankie : 

CO L UMB IA 

December 20,1962 

As a member of the MLL Membership Committee I have been assigned the States of South Carolina and Florida. In this connection, it would be most helpful if I had a Roster of the Southeastern Chap­ter membership, with any additions or notations you might make as to prospects who attend Chapter Meetings. I would greatly appreciate 1£ if you would provide me with such a list. I note that staff members who are not .A,ALL ~embers are not listed in the Directory this year. You list would be especially helpful in ob­taining these names. 

With best wishes for the Holiday Season, 

L-1 

Sincerely, 

c/7~ 
Sarah Leverette 
Law Librarian 
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